
EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1st 2020 

CHANGES TO THE BUILDING CODE REGULATIONS!

          QUESTIONS?    
Planning and Development 

902-690-6152
   www.countyofkings.ca 

As of January 1, 2020,  there have been 
changes to the regulations and the 
requirements for permits. 

The $5000.00 threshold has been    
removed for non-structural projects. 

Building permits are required for 
commercial non-structural projects 
when the material repairs or 
maintenance have a monetary value of 
$10,000.00 or more.

There have been other amendments to 
the regulations as well which now 
include such things as tiny homes. 

               For more information; 
https://www.novascotia.ca/just/Regulations/

regs/bcregs.htm#text

https://www.novascotia.ca/just/Regulations/regs/bcregs.htm#text



